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 SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8560    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

November 4, 2011 
 
    
       
Tim & Jamie Flynn 
1751 Bohland Ave 
St. Paul, MN 55116 
 
VIA EMAIL: irishflynn@me.com 
 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 2055 Fairmount Avenue 
 
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Flynn: 
 
This is to confirm that on November 1, 2011 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant an extension for four 
months to get the business above the garage out; deny the appeal on the ceiling height and 
grant an extension to end of May 2012.  Ms. Moermond indicated that the items in the garage 
needs to be organized.  The matter is laid over to Tuesday, November 15, 2011 at 1:30 p.m. 
in Room 330 City Hall for feedback from Inspector Mitch Imbertson regarding the space.   
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
 Mitch Imbertson (email) 
  
 


